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Dear Members,
It is hard to believe we are over half way through the season already. This week we are finally 
getting a little break from the 90’s and hope this weather continues for the rest of the summer 
in to the fall. We have had a jam packed schedule of golf and non-golf events around the club 
this summer as always. I hope all of you have had a chance to partake in some of them so far 
this season. With that being said, the events are still not over! Please check your club calendar 
for all of the upcoming events.
The newly re-surfaced tennis courts are great, so if you haven’t had the change yet to get out 
there and play some tennis or pickleball, you definitely need to. For all of the golfers out there, 
the golf course continues to be in great shape as well. Chef Bob and his team continue to put 
out the best food in town. If you haven’t been out to the club 
lately, come see us and enjoy the amenities here with your 
friends and family.
Talking with many of you around the club, I keep hearing 
there are so many people that you don’t recognize anymore 
when you use the dining room, pool or look at the tee sheet. 
We continue to keep growing and I don’t see that stopping 
anytime soon. So please reach out to those you don’t know and 
introduce yourself to them and welcome them to the club. We 
have a great group of members here.
I would like to thank all of you for all you do for your fellow 
members and the staff here at the club. All of you are what 
makes this a great place to come to and enjoy time here with 
your friends and families. As always, if you have any issues 
with anything, need to voice your concern about something, 
would like to give praise to something or someone, my door is 
always open. I hope all of you enjoy this place as much as I do.
Respectfully,
Bryson Hotchkiss

Bryson Hotchkiss, General Manager
Summer 2024
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News from the Pro Shop
By Michael Pope Head Golf Professional

As our Major events are beginning we are in full swing of the Summer Golf schedule. 
After just wrapping up the 2024 Wrangler Member-Guest, we begin to turn our 

sights to the August schedule including Member-Member, Club Championship, and 
Ryder Cup. Take advantage of the warm weather and enjoy it while it is here and 

while the golf course is in premium condition.

Looking back at our July events, I wanted to highlight our champions 
from the Senior Club Championship, and the Wrangler. Please see below                                 

for a full listing of champions.

Senior Club Championship
		  Men’s Division						      Ladies Division
	 Gross Champion – David Andras				    Gross Champion – Lisa Bernard
	 Net Champion – Cliff Root					     Net Champion – Connie Causer

Platinum Division
Champion – Cliff Root

The Wrangler
Overall Champions

Matt Flicek & Brian Helling

Flight Champions
Weatherby – Michael May & RJ Ladenburger      	 Sig Sauer – Matt Flicek & Brian Helling
Remington – Mark Hamrick & Dwayne Howrish     Browning – Gary Stevenson & John Paronto
Smith & Wesson – Jake Edmunds & Andy Edwards 	 Ruger – Bryan Opitz & Colby Vancleeve
Savage – Trent Butler & Kyle Merritt		  Mossberg – Andy Sims & Jim Will
Beretta – Josh Canfield & Jeff Virchow		         Springfield – Gary Roberts & Tom Osborne

Thank you to all our competitors that make these events so memorable and exciting. 
Thank you for a great summer season so far and we look forward to what the rest of 
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Membership News
By Sarah McCune Membership Director

Happy Summer! I hope you all are embracing the 
warmer weather and the opportunity to spend time 
outdoors. The Powder Horn is vibrant this time of 
year and it is wonderful to see our members enjoying 
all the Club has to offer.
We are still on a wait list for social memberships for 
non-residents of The Powder Horn, with roughly 
20 social members waiting to join! Homeowners 
are still able to join at this time. In regards to golf 
memberships, we currently have 365 golf members! 
We will be capping golf memberships at 400 and 
will be reserving 25 golf memberships for Powder 
Horn residents. That means we have about 10 golf 
memberships left until we go on a waitlist for non-
residents of The Powder Horn.
As always, thank you for your continued support. We 
look forward to the remainder of the year and sharing 
memorable moments with you and your family. 

Membership
Milestones

We want to take a moment to reconize and 
thank our members that have been here 

20-25 years!

Donna & Tom Elisius - 24 years
Joanne Feit - 24 years

Terri & Bill Baas - 23 years
Jody Bush - 22 years

Georgia & Phil Amundson - 21 years
Kristen & Barry King - 20 years

Kendall & Joseph Hartman - 20 years
Christie & Bill Nolen - 20 years

Hilary Goodwin - 20 years
Susan Fry - 20 years

Mary & Bruce Holwell - 20 years
Daleen Simmons - 20 years

Karen & Lynn Heeren - 20 years
Joyce Groneberg - 20 years

Sam & Duane Madsen - 20 years
Elizabeth & Thomas Niethammer - 20 years

Marguerite & Stanley Quade - 20 years
Kathy McNickle - 20 years

Janet & Roger Haight - 20 years
Joyce & Gary Meling - 20 years

Lynette & Tom Neighbors - 20 years
Joel Mackey - 20 years

Joyce & Leonard Reed - 20 years
Kay & Phil Watt - 20 years

Kathy & Michael Strahan - 20 years
Patty & Kennett Richardson - 20 years

Wanda & Gary Walsh - 20 years
Joan & Ed Hawkinson - 20 years
Debby & Tom Throne - 20 years

Lorna Dee & J.D. Johnson - 20 years
Sandra & Mike Nechvatal - 20 years

Sherry Krajczar - 20 years

THANK YOU for the loyalty you have shown 
the club over the years. It is because of you that 

the Club is where it’s at today!

Karla & Mark McKinley
Dan Godwin & Jenn 
Reed
Patti & George Blair
Rachel & Kenny Carlson
Alex Laudenslager & 
Robin Miszkiewicz
Becky & Clint Pickrell
Renee Schoenborn
Zach DeWitt
Torey & Charles 
Schmidt
Sarah & Willard Cook
Kelly & Erick Wallace
Susan & Rich Martini

Welcoming our new members!

Doris & Phil Ostrowski
Amy & Shawn Asbell
Brooke & Charles 
Bowkley
Stephanie & Justin Lilley
Michelle & Joe Hullings
Robyn & Alex Moyes
Cordell Stookey & 
Ashley Whyard
Tatiana & Adam Jones
Leslie & Kelly Freed
Leah & Eric Pletcher
Laura & Steve Adair
Penny & Ron 
Ostermiller
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Upcoming 
Member Events

Paint & Sip Event: 
Thursday, August 22
The Paint Post will be here from 6pm-8pm 
on August 22nd to teach us how to paint this 
sunset buffalo painting.

Club Championship:
Saturday & Sunday, August 17 & 18
The best take on the best in our Club 
Championship tournament. See you on the 
course!

Oktoberfest Golf Tournament: 
Saturday, September 28
Our annual Oktoberfest Tourney is the last week 
of September. Join us for 27 holes of golf, and a 
brat and beer lunch!

Sip & Swing:
Saturday, August 17
This month’s Sip & Swing has an Olympic 
theme! The sipping portion will now start at 
4:30pm, with 9 holes of golf starting at 5pm.

Club Championship
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PHEW, summer is here and wow, hot, hot, hot! Luckily, the upcoming 
forecast after a few weeks looks more favorable with cooler weather. Even 

with the high temperatures, I find myself each morning 
heading into work with a feeling of excitement. The 
reason being our newly resurfaced tennis courts - 

which were really an eyesore over the past eighteen 
plus months - are now in great shape. Another reason 

for my being excited is knowing that whenever 
members and their guests walk onto the courts 

they immediately know these are the best courts in 
Sheridan. I express my sincere gratitude to our General 

Manager, Bryson Hotchkiss, for his truly appreciated 
support. His working with upper management made 
this project possible. The resurfacing is among several 

upgrades being done to the property, including the pool and surrounding 
areas.

The resurfacing could not have come at a better time as I have since seen a 
large increase in the number of tennis players and pickleball players so far 
this season. As the polo families and vacationers are in residence, court use 
further increases and this is why we are asking members and their guests to 

make reservation through the club’s website for tennis and pickleball.
We just completed our annual two weeks kids summer camp which 

was well attended and very successful. On July 15 we held the yearly 
tournament for the polo players. Each summer they alternate between 

tennis and pickleball, this year was pickleball.
If you have not been by the tennis courts, come and enjoy the facilities. 

Wishing you a fun summer here at The Powder Horn!

By Huntley McNab Director of Tennis
racquet sports



From Our Kitchen to Yours
By Stephanie Pettit & Madi Walker Food & Beverage
We are at our halfway point of the summer days and we want to start off by saying, thank you everyone 
for your patience during a period of transitions for us, we are working hard at maintaining the level 
of experience that you are used to having in the clubhouse while shifting into our new roles and 
responsibilities. Our F&B team strives to provide exceptional service through all of our events, golf 
tournament and restaurant experiences. We look forward to what the rest of the year has to bring us!

Recipes Courtesy of 
Chef Robert Bennett

Butternut Squash Soup 
with Sage

Ingredients
•	1 tablespoon butter
•	1 tablespoon vegetable oil
•	1 butternut squash (2-to 2 1/2-pounds), 

peeled, seeded and cut into 1-inch pieces 
(about 6 cups)

•	2 medium Granny Smith apple, peeled, cored 
and sliced (about 2 cups)

•	1 large onion, chopped (about 1 cup)
•	1 tablespoon minced fresh sage leaves
•	4 cups Chicken Broth, Organic Chicken Broth 

or 33% Less Sodium Chicken Broth

Recipe Preparation
1: Heat the butter and oil in a 6-quart saucepot 
over medium heat. Add the squash, apples, 
onion and sage and cook until the vegetables are 
almost tender.
2: Stir the broth in the saucepot. Heat to a boil. 
Reduce the heat to low and cook for 10 minutes 
or until the squash is tender.
3: Using an immersion blender, puree the squash 
mixture.  Season to taste with salt and pepper.

Autumn Harvest Honeycrisp 
Apple & Feta Salad

Ingredients
•	1/4 cup raw pecans
•	2 tablespoons pumpkin seeds
•	3 tablespoons maple syrup
•	1/2 teaspoon cayenne pepper
•	1/4 teaspoon ground cinnamon
•	flaky sea salt
•	3 ounces thinly sliced prosciutto
•	6 cups arugula or shredded kale
•	2 honeycrisp apples, thinly sliced
•	1 avocado, diced
•	arils from 1 pomegranate
•	1/2 cup crumbled feta cheese

APPLE VINAIGRETTE
•	1/3 cup extra virgin olive oil
•	1/4 cup apple cider vinegar
•	1 tablespoon dijon mustard
•	1 tablespoon apple butter (optional)
•	2 teaspoons honey or maple syrup
•	1 tablespoon fresh thyme leaves
•	2 teaspoons chopped fresh sage
•	kosher salt and black pepper

Recipe Preparation
1: Preheat the oven to 350° F. Line a baking 
sheet with parchment paper. 
2: On the prepared baking sheet, toss together 
the pecans, pumpkin seeds, maple, cayenne, 
and cinnamon. Arrange in a single layer. Lay 
the prosciutto flat around the nuts. Transfer 
to the oven and bake for 10-15 minutes or 
until the nuts are toasted and the prosciutto 
is crisp. Watch both closely. Sprinkle the nuts 
with sea salt.
3: Meanwhile, in a large salad bowl, 
combine the arugula, apples, avocado, and 
pomegranate arils.
4: To make the vinaigrette. Combine all 
ingredients in a jar with a lid and shake. Taste 
and adjust as needed.
5: Pour the vinaigrette over the salad, tossing 
to combine. Top the salad with toasted nuts, 
prosciutto, and feta.6
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By Your Sales Team: Sandy, Anne, Karen, Judy, Sam, Kayla, Deja & Taylor
Real Estate News

Warm Summer Greetings from our Team at Powder 
Horn Realty!

Wow! We can’t believe it’s already the end of July 
and time is flying by! That doesn’t mean the Powder 
Horn is slowing down any. We’ve been staying busy 
at the real estate office with new home construction, 
new listings, and numerous appointments with 
buyers hoping to move to Wyoming and The 
Powder Horn! Our Team always enjoys this time of 
year when we see all of your familiar faces and we 
get to meet and welcome so many new faces to our 
Club and Community.

This summer, we’ve had a ton of fun serving up 
Bloody Marys before golf tournaments, watching 
polo games at The Flying H and Big Horn 
Equestrian Center, and the Sheridan WYO Rodeo 
week was an absolute blast!

On the real estate front, the new Powder Horn 
Estates lots are ready to go and signs are up. Please 
visit our website at www.powderhornrealty.com for 
a map and price list, or please stop by our office and 
we’d be happy to take you up for tour. You can also 
view ALL of our home and homesite listings and 
more!

We are happy to announce a new marketing 
partnership with a member who shares a love of 
photography and knowledge of social media to 
assist us. She has been busy out and about on the 
course, in the clubhouse, at events, tournaments, 
and parties taking photos and showcasing our Powder Horn lifestyle. She is also helping with all of our real estate 
listings and announcements, and is creating some fun new posts. Please follow our club and realty pages on 
Facebook and Instagram for the most up-to-date information!

Thank you for being a part of the success at The Powder Horn! We always appreciate your referrals of family and 
friends. Cheers to the best season yet!

Kayla, Anne, Abby, Judy, Sandy, Karen, Sam
(Taylor Not Pictured) 

sales@thepowderhorn.com
307-674-9545



The Powder Horn
Happy Summer from 

The Powder Horn
23 Country Club Lane
Sheridan, WY  82801


